
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane, Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

VIA – Commission Portal 

November 24, 2021 

Amanda Maxwell 

Executive Director and Secretary 

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 

621 Woodland Square Loop SE 

Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: Avista Corporation – Docket No. UG-210729  – Substitute Compliance Filing 

Dear Ms. Maxwell: 

On November 15, 2021 Avista filed with the Commission an electronic copy of the Company’s 

revisions to the Schedule 151 tariff sheet in compliance with the Commission’s Order No. 01 in the 

above referenced docket.  The tariff sheet reflected a decrease in the natural gas line extension 

allowance to reflect a modification of the existing line extension allowance amounts to incorporate a 

net present value (NPV) of seven years as ordered by the Commission.  After discussions with 

Commission Staff, the Company is requesting to move the effective date of the tariff from November 

24, 2021 to December 3, 2021 in order to give the Commission more time to process the filing.  

There were no other changes to the originally filed tariff other than the extended effective date. 

Please direct any questions to Joe Miller at 509.495.4546. 

Sincerely, 

/s/ Patrick Ehrbar 

Patrick Ehrbar 

Director of Regulatory Affairs 
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